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Thursday 17th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have a professional photographer from Engaging Education, who are the Trust’s media team, 
coming into Cloudside on Friday 18th February to update our school photographs for the website and 
our new school prospectus. We will be taking photographs of the children engaged in their lessons, 
enjoying their lunchtime and during Shine.  
 
If you have not given permission for your child to be in the media, on the school website or our school 
prospectus, please be rest assured that your child will not be photographed. 
 
It is another opportunity to showcase our fantastic children and their amazing talents that they show 
every day.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone smartly dressed in their school uniform with their best smiles 
ready for their picture to be taken.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Take care 

 

Miss Jodie Milson  
Interim Head of School 

 


